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Class VII-C Assembly Report 

“School Bells Are Ringing Loud & Clear; Vacation’s Over, School Is Here.” 

The students of Class VII-C conducted a cheerful Welcome Back assembly on July 4, 2025, to warmly greet 

everyone after the summer break. The assembly began with a soulful Shabad, seeking blessings for a positive 

and enriching term ahead. This was followed by an uplifting thought for the day. 

To enhance vocabulary, two new words were introduced, along with their meanings and example sentences. 

A heartfelt welcome speech was delivered by the students, followed by a recitation of the English poem 

“Welcome Back.” Adding to the linguistic richness, the Hindi poem “आओ स्कूल चले” was also recited with 

enthusiasm. 

The assembly also featured a video presentation on the Dolphin Conservation Mass Awareness Program, 

aimed at sensitising students to the importance of marine life preservation. In support of Project Dolphin, 

students took a pledge to protect and conserve dolphins and promote environmental awareness. 

Outstanding performers in various fields were recognised and awarded, encouraging a spirit of achievement 

and inspiration among peers. 

The assembly concluded with encouraging words from our Principal Ma’am and Headmistress Ma’am, 

who appreciated the efforts of the students and emphasised the importance of starting the new term with 

enthusiasm, discipline, and a commitment to learning. 

The program concluded with the singing of the National Anthem, marking a thoughtful and enthusiastic 

start to the new term. 
 

 

   

   

 


